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Comments: The Trump administration's proposed change to grazing regulations should not be approved.  Cattle

grazing has little environmental benefit in the inland west, and especially in forests where buffaloes did not graze

prior to European eradication.  Cows degrade wildlife habitat, erode soil, and facilitate invasion of juniper and

noxious exotic grasses and weeds.  Natural ecosystems need to be maintained or restored on all National

Forests, and especially in wilderness.  We should be looking at vacating more grazing allotments, and not

restocking them with new permits.  Scratch the proposed revisions to grazing regulations.


